
ARE YOU PLANNING A SPRING CLEAR OUT?  

We are having a collection of unwanted items to raise funds for Lees Hill School PTA.  The 

items have to be in good condition and packed in plastic bags. 

We accept the following ‘good quality’ items for RE-USE: Men’s, Ladies and Children’s clothing Paired 
shoes (tied or elastic band) Handbags Hats Bags Scarves and ties Jewellery Lingerie
 Socks  Belts Soft toys Household linen Curtains Towels Bedding (bed 
sheets, pillow cases and duvet covers) 

We DO NOT accept: Duvets and blankets Pillows and cushions Carpets, rugs and mats (including bath, 
shower and toilet mats) Soiled, painted, ripped or wet clothing School uniforms with and without logo
 Corporate clothing and workwear Textile off cuts, yarns or threaded material 

Please drop off your bags of unwanted items at school on Thursday afternoon on the 6th April or anytime on  

Monday the 24th of April – or contact the school for information on 016977 2577 

Thank you. 


